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I support the full removal of the lower four Klamath River dams. I have friends and
co-workers who are members of the Yurok tribe, and the dams have negatively
impacted their lives and culture. The dams have also damaged the lives of a lot of the
fishing families I know in our region.  If the salmon begin to thrive, then all of our
people will as well.  I'm worried about our future on the northcoast. Please remove the
dams. 

Sarah Nelson 
Arcata, CA
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